
 

HANLEY CASTLE HIGH SCHOOL    

Open Mornings - 2 and 3 October, 2018 
 

 

We will be offering the opportunity to 

tour the school at 9.15am on either 2 

or 3 October, by appointment.  Please 

contact the Head’s PA to book a place 

(stating the date you would prefer, 

your current primary school and 

number in party): 

email: pa@hanleycastlehs.org.uk 

Open Evening - 4 October 2018 
Tours from 6.00pm  

(no need to book a place - 
 last conducted tours 6.45pm) 

 

The Head, Lindsey Cooke will speak at 7.30pm in the school hall. 

Members of school staff and governors will be available for consultation. 

Adults and children welcome                            

To meet increased demand for places in our Year 7, our Pupil Admission 

Number will again be 162 for September 2019.  

 

“Passionate about success for every child” Ofsted June 2017 

 



 

  HANLEY CASTLE HIGH SCHOOL 
    CORDIALLY INVITES PARENTS AND CHILDREN TO           

OUR OPEN MORNING AND EVENING TOURS 
 

 

Hanley Castle High School is a high performing academy set in the most beautiful and peaceful 

rural surroundings.  Founded in 1326, it is an oversubscribed, vibrant and successful 11-18 

school which serves a large geographical area.  Our sustained academic success attracts 

students from Upton, Worcester, Malvern, Herefordshire and North Gloucestershire. 

Hanley Castle has an excellent reputation locally and nationally for academic excellence.  It 

has been recognised at national level for its excellent GCSE results, with around 30% of all 

grades being awarded at either A or A* grade year on year (23% grade 7+ in 2018).  Areas of 

strength include English, mathematics, sciences and the humanities. 

Our Sixth Form is an enormously popular option for post-16 studies with around 220 students 

drawn from schools across the area.  This year we will again be sending large numbers of high 

achieving students to Oxford, Cambridge and Russell Group universities. 

A unique blend of innovation and traditional values, the school has cutting edge IT facilities, 

brand new science facilities, a fabulous new sixth form centre and a magnificent sports hall 

which will be extended by December 2018.  This is balanced by a thriving College system and 

an outstanding culture of music, dance, drama, sport and an exchange programme with China.    

Hanley Castle was visited by Ofsted in June 2017.  The inspection letter highlighted a number 

of key strengths including: 

 the excellent progress made by students resulting in academic success in a wide 
variety of subject areas; 

 the excellent behaviour and attitude of our students; 

 the wealth of enrichment activities offered by the school; 

 the quality of our sixth form and the success of our students in progressing to top 
universities. 
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